
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3rd November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
You may be aware that Mrs Chidwick has been absent for a number of weeks. This is due to ill 
health. We are pleased to say that she is gradually improving but her recovery will take time. 

 
In the interim, we are fortunate enough to have Miss Fitzgerald, a highly experienced teacher, 
teaching the class on a Monday and Tuesday. Miss Fitzgerald has previously taught at 
Bramingham and in Year 5 for a number of years before leaving to become a supply teacher. As 
she is familiar with the curriculum and the school, this has given the class continuity and 
consistency. 

 
In the meantime, if you need to contact the class teacher, please email Mrs Howes on 
lhowes@bramingham.net or you can speak to Miss Fitzgerald or Mrs Howes at the end of the day. 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Sutton & Mrs Bains 
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